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Yea, summer is here! When you pack up the car don’t forget your iPad so while you are traveling 
stay in touch with church on Facebook live! Now we can go anywhere you go. 
Our church council voted to set our church time at 10:00 from Memorial Day until Labor Day. 
Sunday school will be starting at 9:00. Adult SS will now be starting after we get done in Phoenix. 
More info to follow soon.
Our Annual conference meeting is May 28 – 29, I will have more information for you before too 
long. Do to the Covid19 virus it has moved our General conference back to sometime in 2022. The 
decision on our Methodist Church split will now be decided sometime next year. As we move 
forward toward the option of what we should do I feel it is important to stay close to God and 
follow his lead. As things become more clear on the direction the Methodist Church is heading 
we will then have plenty of time to make our move to the correct path for our congregation. At 
this point in time I am following the new Global Methodist Church, that is staying with the Bible 
centered conservative church.
Enjoy you summer fun and remember your God is always with you!
God’s Blessings: 
Pastor Galen
